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27th August 2012 
 
Dear Parents/guardians 
 
We are hoping that everyone is still keeping well and getting ready for the start of our new 
school year. We have been working very hard with a large number of our staff in school 
rearranging and organising classrooms and putting systems in place to make the school as 
safe as we possibly can. We are looking forward to seeing all our pupils again and to working 
with them and you, their families, in a different but positive way. 
 
We are not looking for you to send in a large amount of resources as we hope to make 
decisions at class level once we are all back. However, I would like to request the following 
items to be sent in initially: 
 

 If your child has intimate care needs or a previous intimate care plan please provide 
i.) A Ziploc bag containing all intimate care products required to meet his/her 
needs – to include wipes, creams etc.  
ii) You should also, initially, provide antibacterial wipes and hand sanitiser. 
This may or may not be used as our first preference for our children would be 
handwashing, however there may be times when sanitiser or wipes may be 
the easiest and most readily available option. 

 A Ziploc bag containing everything your child will need for feeding/lunch. Please 
provide all plates, cups, and utensils etc. for their use as required. Unfortunately it 
will be difficult to heat meals as we did in the past. We would ask that you use a food 
flask for hot foods. Please ensure that the drink has a secure screw on lid. 

 Change of clothes in a clean plastic bag 

 Home school communication book to be provided as usual. Teachers will exercise all 
hygiene practices when writing in the diary and would ask that you do the same at 
home. 

 Please ensure that you write your child’s name clearly on all items. 

 All items will be returned home for washing, sanitising and food waste for disposal. 
 
This is the start of a new year and new approaches, your help is important to us. We will be 
in touch with you along the way to keep you informed of any additional requirements or 
changes. Thank you for your support and patience throughout all of this 
 
Pauline Dempsey  


